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City of Newton 
Massachusetts 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 

To:  Finance Committee 
 
From:  Paul E. Coletti, Chairman 
 
Date:  June 23, 2004 
 
Re:  6/28/04 Meeting Cancellation 

 
 
Due to the fact that there are no items on our agenda that are not admitting of 
delay, along with the fact that next week ends with the 4th of July holiday, the 
Finance Committee meeting scheduled for Monday evening, June 28th has been 
CANCELLED. 
 
Our next meeting will be scheduled for Monday evening, July 19th.  This meeting 
will begin at 7:00 p.m., as the Comptroller and I have arranged for the public 
accounting firms of O’Connor & Drew and Sullivan & Rogers to come in to be 
interviewed as potential firms to be the next auditors for the City’s annual 
auditing process.  
 
Please mark your calendars accordingly.  Have a safe and happy 4th! 
 
 
 
 
 
Cc: Full Board 
 


